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UPDATE 

 
 

January 19, 2009 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

Due to the inclement weather, the Cumberland County courts will operate on a delayed 

opening schedule tomorrow, January 21, 2009.  The offices will open at 10 a.m. 

Furthermore, jurors need not report to the courthouse tomorrow, January 21. 

 

 

For more information, contact Sara VanderClute, Public Information Director, (910)494-

1405. 

 

  

 

 

 


